
07/01/2020 

MR Sean Couley 
- 1494 Oxford Falls RD 
OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100 
scouley@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

What has already been built on the site is not safe for either the residents or the Oxford Falls 
grammar School due to the heavy vehichle traffic the industrial units attract.
By increasing the amount of industrial units is inviting far more additional traffic. The traffic is 
likely to attempt travel along Oxford Falls road which has no verge, is tight bends and steep at 
the eastern end, is already a rat run, but also has a 3 tonne limit (which is consistently 
ignored), has a 50kmh speed zone (also regularly ignored) and is supposed to be a local road.
All heavy vehichle traffic has no choice but to pass the large school on Meatworks Avenue 
drasctically reducing the safety of all children who attend the school.
Please do not allow any further construction at the former recycling plant. 
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Subject: Online Submission


